Loaves & Fishes Foodbank
4d - Q

We have celebrated a lot of young people here recently, it brings
me so much joy to do this!

Our volunteer Maria, popped over with her daughter who is a
primary teacher at Kirkland Park Primary School in Strathaven. We
have amazing links with this school and it's always a joy to visit!

The class decided to organise a toy drive as part of their enterprise
topic.

However, let me tell you, this class was Primary 1! For children this
young to have an awareness of helping other children, children
who perhaps are in a less fortunate position than themselves ... it's
pretty incredible!

Thank you so much to the lovely teachers who facilitated this, and
every single child who thought, planned, cared and shopped for
children just like them. Children who were perhaps a wee bit more
hungry, a wee bit more sad, and a wee bit less lucky than
themselves. Thank you for being you P1. We couldn't love you
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